D& 1-110

From: Patricia Martin <pmartin2894@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15,2016 11:21 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: Comment on DG 16-770

Attachments: Patricia A MartinFOIA.docx

Dear Ms. Howland,

Attached is an FOIA request to the Department of Administrative Services
regarding the offer by Green City Power to purchase Concord Steam. I wish
the letter to be entered into the docket as a comment.

Thank you very much!
Patricia Martin

17 Farrar Road
Rindge, NH 03461
899-2894

Pat Martin

Do you want big money out of politics? Public funding of elections will do
just that. To take back our government and have our legislators represent
us instead of pandering to special interests and corporations, join the
public funding effort! “Democracy is not something we have, it’s something
we do.” Granny D. Please visit
http://movetoamend.nationbuilder.com/petition to take action.




Patricia A Martin
17 Farrar Road
Rindge, NH 03461

November 14, 2016

Vickie Quiram

Commissioner and Custodian of Records
Department of Administrative Services
25 Capitol St. Rm 120

Concord, NH, 03301

Dear Commissioner Quiram,

Under the New Hampshire Right to Know Law R.S.A. Ch. 91-A et seq., I am requesting an
opportunity to inspect or obtain copies of public records that pertain to the proposal by Green City
Power to purchase Concord Steam. I would like to receive all communications beginning in May of
2015 between and about Green City Power and members of the Department of Administrative
Services, including communications with Green City Power, the Public Utilities Commission staff,
Concord Steam, members of the Legislative Task Force, the Governor and Governor’s Office,
members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee, and the Executive Council
members and office. Electronic records are preferred.

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed
$500.00. However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested
information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of the
Department of Administrative Services decision not to consider or present the Green City Power proposal
to the Public Utilities Commission, the Legislative Task Force or the general public. Since the purchase
of natural gas from Liberty Utilities will increase by over 170,000 mcf, and the cost of the conversion for
state buildings is estimated at $25 Million, all of these expenses to be borne by NH taxpayers, I feel this
information is in the public interest. I will use and analyze this information for educational purposes in
letters to the editor and online blogs. This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

The New Hampshire Right to Know Law requires a response time of five business days. If access to the
records I am requesting will take longer than this amount of time, please contact me with information
about when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to
release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,
Patricia A Martin

603-899-2894



